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Please stop with the endless attempts at civil disarmament. This is completely 

unhinged behavior and it leaves those who want to be able to defend their family and 

freedoms left exposed. This race to demonstrate which state on the left coast is the 

most “Woke” is stupid and will not prevent any forms of gun violence. The criminals 

will always have the tools needed to be a menace to society. These bullshit attempts 

at legislation only harm the law abiding citizens. Furthermore, you need to mirror the 

wishes of you constituents, please make sure your intentions are true to the people 

you serve. Stop disarming regular people. Guns are not scary items, please take the 

time to educate yourself and do NOT allow this legislation to advance. OR is in the 

shitter politically and this is the wrong step to improving the quality of life of an 

Oregon resident. 


